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January 18, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Clay Aurand, Chairperson 
House Committee on Education 
Statehouse, Room 174-W 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Aurand: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2004 by Representative Carlson 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2004 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2004 would amend the school finance law to redefine non-resident pupil.  The bill 
deletes from current law the definition of a non-resident student who lives ten or more miles 
from the attendance center the pupil would attend in the district in which the pupil resides or is a 
member of the family of a pupil meeting this same condition.  This means that a non-resident 
student may attend another district regardless of the number of miles the student lives from his or 
her home attendance center. 
 
 HB 2004 would have no fiscal effect on transportation state aid; non-resident students do 
not receive state funding for transportation. 
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
cc: Dale Dennis, Education  


